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	National meeting 10 July in Sheffield 



	

	Government plans to cut Housing Benefit announced in the budget will hit council tenants who are out of work or have a spare bedroom. Further cuts to follow in the October spending review are likely to hit all council and public services. Meanwhile government consultation on ‘self-financing’ financial reform proposals closes on 6th July. 

A national DCH meeting on 10 July in Sheffield will discuss the situation facing council housing, and our response. We will hear guest speakers Austin Mitchell MP, National Pensioners Convention’s campaign to Defend Public Services, and the Right to Work campaign. 

Sat 10 July 12-4pm at Sheffield Trades and Labour Club, 200 Duke Street, Sheffield S25QQ t 0114 275 4671 (short bus ride - 94, 95 and 120 from rail/bus station, car parking available). 

Make sure your area is represented - tenants, trade unions, councillors, MPs and campaigners need to step up bold united pressure for fair funding and against cuts and attacks on secure tenancies for present and future council tenants. 

What You Can Do 

Come to the national meeting in Sheffield 10 July 

Get your union, tenants group, councillors and MPs to pledge support for our Manifesto for Council housing

Is your council pushing stock transfer, PFI, sell offs or demolition of council homes for financial reasons? Make sure tenants hear the case against privatisation and the alternative. Contact tenant reps, trade unions, councillors and MPs and DCH to help.

Help organise a DCH meeting and support for our Manifesto 

Order copies of the latest DCH newspaper sets out in full the arguments on the current HRA Reforms. Orders £20 for 100; £120 for 1,000 to info@defendcouncilhousing.org.uk 

To stop getting DCH press releases reply with UNSUBSCRIBE in subject. 
For background information on the demand for the 'Fourth Option' for council housing and who supports the campaign see www.defendcouncilhousing.org.uk 


	


